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Viet Nguyen is a rst-generation Vietnamese American 
whose parents immigrated to the US following the end 
of the war in Vietnam in 1975. Like many Vietnamese 
refugees Mr. Nguyen had a humble upbringing.  He 
graduated as high school Valedictorian in Orange 
County, CA in 2004, and was sponsored by his high 
school math teacher to attend NYU.  In 2008, Viet 
graduated magna cum laude with a BS in Finance and 
Accounting and was inducted to the Stern School of 
Business Hall of Fame for excellence in academics and 
community service.

After graduating Viet began his career in Goldman 
Sachs' Global Healthcare Investment Banking group.

He is currently Managing Director of Capital & Partner 
Solutions at Vista Equity Partners. Previously, he was 
Managing Director of Riverstone, the world's largest 
private equity rm focused on investing in energy.  
Prior to joining Riverstone, he was a member of the 
investment team at Wendel North America, and 
previously a member of the investment team at Advent 
International.

He has been a long-time friend and supporter of 
STREETS, having served on the Advisory Board prior to 
joining the governing board.
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